
From: Coleman Kathryn - SPSR on behalf of Coleman Kathryn - SPSR <KatieC@cksd.wednet.edu>
To: Vlach Joe - ADMIN
Subject: policy and procedure review
Date: Tuesday, January 7, 2014 4:28:16 PM

Hi Joe,
 
It is WASA policy 3246 – Use of Reasonable Force.
 
We are looking at policy 3247 – Isolation and Restraint of Students with IEP’s and Section 504 Plans
 
Thanks,
 
K
 

Kathryn Coleman
Director of Special Services
Central Kitsap School District
360-662-1040
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